
Dear Friends,

Greetings from all of us at Cornhill 

Scotland.  A few points for your 

prayers.

•We’re very thankful to the Lord for Bob Fyall’s 

swift and strong recovery after his serious 

illness and surgery in early December.

•We’re most encouraged to have already fifteen 

students booked in for September 2010 (this 

includes eight part-timers who will be doing 

their second year).  We have four more 

interviews taking place soon, and others are 

enquiring.

•Our current crop of students are doing well - 

please pray for those who are still looking for 

work after their studies are over.

Forthcoming Events:

•Our ‘Servants of the Word’ conference in mid-

June (mainly for younger ministers) Dick Lucas 

and David Robertson are our main speakers.

•Bob Fyall to be teaching at the 

Cornhill Summer School in London at the 

end of June.

•I am to be in Nigeria with Christopher Ash 

(London Cornhill) and others in mid-July for 

training sessions with young pastors and 

trainees.

We are much encouraged by the ongoing growth of 

the work.  We do thank you most warmly for your 

continued prayers and support, without which I 

don’t think we would be functioning at all.

With very best wishes, 

Edward Lobb

Cornhill Scotland
Incorporating the Cornhill Training Course Scotland
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